
 

BUSINESS SUPPORT  
OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 

 
13 JUNE 2007 

 
NEW CIVIC HEADQUARTERS 

 
 
 
Report from:  Neil Davies, Chief Executive 
 
Author:             Deborah Upton, Assistant Director (Legal and Contract Services) 
 
 
1 Purpose of item 
 

This report invites the Committee to consider options for the location of the 
Council’s administrative facilities with a view to reporting to Council.  
Members will note that there are exempt appendices to this report on blue 
paper.  Should it be necessary to refer to these appendices during the 
meeting the Committee would be advised to exclude the press and public. 
 

2 Recommendations 
 
2.1 Members are asked to comment to the Council on options for the location of 
 the Council’s administrative facilities. 
 
3 Background 
 
3.1. A report on options for the location of the Council’s administrative facilities is 

to be considered by the Cabinet on 5 June 2007.  A copy of the report is 
attached as Appendix A to this report.  The report will then be considered by 
Council on 14 June 2007. 

 
4 Financial implications and legal implications 
 
4.1. The financial and legal implications are set out in the Cabinet report. 
 
5 Background papers 
 
5.1.     As per Cabinet report.  
 
 
Contact for further details:  
 
Deborah Upton, Assistant Director (Legal and Contract Services) 
Direct dial: 01634 332133 
Email: Deborah.upton@medway.gov.uk 
 
 
 


